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PRAYER OF THE WEEK 

 

Dear Lord, 
 

We put ourselves into your hands, and 

pray that you will bless us and our 

families during this holiday. May we 

all help make our home a place of 

relaxation, love and peace.  
 

May we be generous and considerate, 

not thinking only about ourselves, but 

helping others enjoy the holiday too. 

Bring us all back safely together 

refreshed and ready to learn.        
 

Amen  

 

 

 

THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

APPEAL 

 

Children have been given a self-

assembly collecting box.  
 

Please support your child and 

encourage them through Lenten 

sacrificial giving and abstinence to 

put money that might otherwise have 

been spent on sweets and treats into 

the collecting box.   
 

The boxes should be returned to 

school by Thursday 29th March. 

 

 

 

STAR ASSEMBLY 

 

The following children received their 

award in Star Assembly this 

morning. Well done to them. 
 

Reception Jai Prabu for good 3D shape 

work in maths. 

Year 1 Teyarni Smith for working 

very hard with her writing 

skills. 

Year 2 Jagoda Nowak for being 

curious and active in R.E. 

Year 3 Atika Rehman for a persistent 

effort in all areas. 

Year 4 Loza Widmirim for improving 

her attitude and effort 

towards her work. 

Year 5 Caleb Lisimo for showing 

growing confidence when 

swimming on his back. 

Year 6 Winner Madjobo for an 

amazing effort and attitude to 

writing. 

 

Friendship Award 

Promi Lisimo from Reception 

Citizenship Award 

Ryan Tapera from Year Six 
 

The following children will receive 

their award in Star Assembly on 

Friday 2nd March at 9.10 a.m. and 

you are welcome to attend. 
 

Reception Zainab Rehman 

Year 1 Paola Malcolm 

Year 2 Ifanuuf Bekere 

Year 3 Jaydon Hall 

Year 4 Tyrese Godfrey 

Year 5 Jerusalem Tilahun 

Year 6 Ridate Negussie 
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Arbaz Khan 19th February 

Cayden Davies 22nd February 

Luqman Nassor 23rd February 

Keanna Green 24th February 

Atika Rehman 24th February 

Eliana Tesfamicael 25th February 

Wesley Mpakati 27th February 

Breanna Simmonds 28th February 

Elijah Tulloch 28th February 

Alex Banka 1st March 

Jahmarnie Bennett 1st March 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

CELEBRATIONS OF MASS  

You are welcome to attend the 

following celebrations in school. 
 

Wed 7th March at 9.15 a.m. 

Reconciliation Prayer followed by 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Tuesday 27th March at 1.45 p.m. 

Easter production 

Thursday 29th March at 10.00 a.m. 

Maundy Thursday Mass 

Sunday 13th May at 11.30 a.m. in 

Saint Anne’s Catholic Church 

Confirmation Mass 

Sunday 10th June at 11.30 a.m. in  

Saint Anne’s Catholic Church 

First Holy Communion Mass 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Friday 2nd March 

Girl’s football event at Percy 

Shurmer School 

Tuesday 6th March 

Year Two SATs workshop at 9.10 

a.m. 

Monday 12th March 

Year Three are visiting Lunt Fort. 

Bikeability for Year Six 

Parents Evening 

Wednesday 14th March 

Parents Evening 

Thursday 15th March 

Family Health Workshops for Year 

One and Year Two parents from 9.00 

a.m. 

Year Four are visiting Birmingham 

Museum. 

Thursday 1st March 

World Book Day 

Tuesday 27th March 

Easter production at 1.45 p.m.   

Continued from page 1 

ATTENDANCE 

WEEK ENDING 9th February 2018 

 

Year Group Percentage 

Reception 94.6% 

Year One 95.8% 

Year Two 97.7% 

Year Three 93.7% 

Year Four 92.7% 

Year Five 93.1% 

Year Six 98.7% 

Total 95.2% 

Keep trying to achieve 100% 

attendance! 
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BIG BOOK BREAKFAST 

On World Book Day, Thursday 1st 

March, we would like to invite you to 

share breakfast and some books with 

your child during breakfast club, 

between 8am-8.30am. We hope that 

you can join us in building your 

child’s enthusiasm and joy for 

reading. 

For more information about World 

Book Day and ideas on sharing 

books at home, visit 

www.worldbookday.com 

 

 
 

UNIFORM 

Please check that all uniform is 

clearly labelled with your child’s 

name.  The following items are 

available to purchase from our 

school office: 
 

sweatshirts, cardigans, T-shirts, 

shorts, school bags, ties, coats, caps, 

PE bags, reading bags and water 

bottles. 

 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

Our Parents’ Evenings will be held 

on Monday 12th and Wednesday 14th 

March.   
 

Appointment letters have already 

been sent out.  Please book an 

appointment if you haven’t already 

done so. 

 

Continued from page 2 

WEEKLY MERITS 

Saint Andrew 

 
207 

Saint David 

 
253 

Saint George 

 
212 

Saint Patrick 

 
304 

WINNERS THIS 

WEEK 

 

SAINT  PATRICK 

 

 

SPRING TERM 2018 
 

Spring Term One 

Monday 8th January Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 9th January to Friday 16th February 
 

Holiday 

Monday 19th February to Friday 23rd 

February 
 

 

Spring Term Two 

Monday 26th February to Thursday 29th 

March  

 

Holiday 

Friday 30th March to Friday 13th April 

 

SUMMER TERM 2018 
 

Summer Term One 

Monday 16th April to Friday 25th May 

Monday 7th May - May Day  
 

Holiday 

Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 
 

Summer Term Two 

Monday 4th June to Tuesday 24th July 

 

OUR LENTEN CHARITY 

This year Saint Anne’s have decided 

to raise money for Mary’s Meals. 

Mary’s Meals is a global movement 

that believe all children have the 

right to an education and food. 

£13.90 is all it costs to feed a child 

for a whole school year in another 

country. Let’s see this Lent how 

many children we can feed though 

our fundraising. If you have any 

ideas about how we can do this 

please let us know.  
 

Thank you for your donations for our 

non-uniform day today. 
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Stuffing Balls 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL MEALS – week 3
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